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CLUB NEWS: Let’s Talk  
 

 Interested in other cultures? Attend the International Club meeting Tuesday, November 25 at 12:45 in 121A! 

 Chance to win 50/50 drawing to be held December 4 just in time for your Christmas Shopping!! Help the 

Student Nurses Association fund its community service project.  Contact Faith Long at (803) 271-2983 or 

Teresa Porter at (864) 941-8680 or berry.t@ptc.edu 

 Overly stressed with finals?  Come relax & take a snack.  The International Club invites you to join a free food 

sampling accompanied by music and dance on Monday, December 1st at 12:30pm in the Student Center.    

 Phi Theta Kappa is selling Rada Cutlery until December 1.  These items make wonderful Christmas gifts.  

Please contact a Phi Theta Kappa advisor to order.  The advisors are:  Meredith Daniel (941-8442), John 

Edwards (941-8462), and Vernessia Wideman (941-8693). 

 The Respiratory Club will be hosting a soup sale on Dec 2 from 12:30-1:30 outside of the Health Science 

building and outside of the Student Center. Combo is $6.00 and includes a cup of soup, crackers or cornbread, 

a dessert and a drink. We will also have hot chocolate. 

 Please support the Gunsmithing club hotdog sale featuring hotdogs, chips, drinks, and sweets!!!!! December 

3, 2014 from 10 am to 3 pm in front of the Student Center.  Hotdogs $3.00 or Plate $5.00  

 Support the BCT FOR LIFE Club as it provides CHRISTMAS for a CONNIE MAXWELL Cottage!  CORNHOLE 

BOARDS FOR SALE!!!  WITHOUT BAGS $100.00 and WITH BAGS $150.00.  DON'T MISS YOUR OPPORTUNITY 

TO GIVE!  See any BCT student for more information or call 864-941-8489. Deadline is December 10. 

 Phi Beta Lambda Computer Repair Program: Are you having a computer problem? WE CAN HELP! Phi Beta 

Lambda is excited to offer computer services and repair to all students, faculty, and staff of PTC, as well as 

members of the community! Please contact: Bill Cheek: cheek.b@ptc.edu or 864-941-8747. If you are 

satisfied with the services provided, please make a minimum $20.00 donation. The funds received from this 

program support Phi Beta Lambda's activities. 

 

The Campus Connection 
 The news you want! 

 

Reminders: 
 Club events & activities are from 12:45 – 1:30 unless specified.  
 Only flyers approved and stamped by Student Life are posted on bulletin boards around campus.  

 

*9th Annual Student Christmas Pottery Sale* 
 

PTC Edgefield Campus 
Tuesday, December 2 

10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
 

PTC Lex Walters/Greenwood  
Thursday, December 4 

10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
   

mailto:berry.t@ptc.edu
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CAMPUS NEWS: Let’s Talk  

 Holiday Closings: Piedmont Technical College will be closed November 26 – 28, 2014 and December 22, 2014 

– January 2, 2015.  

 Fall 2014 Graduation: Thursday, December 11, 2014 in the James Medford Family Event Center. Two 

ceremonies: 3 p.m. for Nursing, Health Science and Associate in Arts/Associate in Science; and 7 p.m. for 

Business, Computer Technology, Agriculture, Industrial & Engineering Technology. Tickets will be required for 

all guests attending the graduation ceremony including infants and children. Graduates will be able to pick 

up tickets 6 tickets Student Records Office beginning Wednesday, November 19. Graduation announcements 

are not tickets for admission.  

 Student Evaluations Open: Student Evaluation of Instruction is open for the T, L, and B terms. The surveys 

can be accessed through the student tab in Pathway under the Survey Channel. These surveys close on 

December 5. Those who participate will have an opportunity to enter a drawing for a Barnes and Noble gift 

card. Please complete your survey today! A sampling of students participated in the Noel Levitz Student 

Satisfaction Survey during the weeks of October 27 – November 7. The data obtained will be used to improve 

our service to students. A special thank you goes out to all students who participated in the survey. 

 Online Learners Survey Opportunity: Soon students who are taking 100% of their courses online will have an 

opportunity to complete the Noel Levitz Priorities Survey for Online Learners. The purpose of the survey is to 

determine how satisfied you are and what issues are really important to you. An email invitation to 

participate in the survey will be sent from Noel Levitz to each student’s college email address and, if available, 

a personal email address, too. Please look for your opportunity to complete this important survey. We hope 

all students who are taking all of their courses online will complete the survey. As an incentive and to thank 

you for participating, we will conduct a random drawing to award a Barnes and Noble gift card to at least one 

participant. 

 Concealed Weapons Permit courses are being offered through the Continuing Education division. The fee is 

$75. For information and registration, go to www.ptc.edu/coned or at 941-8400. 

 Food Services: In order to better serve our students, faculty and staff, food services are being addressed 

following the South Carolina Procurement Process Guidelines. Additional information will be provided as it 

becomes available. We apologize for the inconvenience. The good news is that student clubs are having 

food/drink fundraisers!  

 Need Tutoring, Counseling, Labs or Workshop Info? View the Passport to Success newsletter by logging into 

Pathway and click on “Testing, Tutoring, and Counseling” under the Academic Resources heading.  Select 

Passport to Success for the newsletter and be sure to check out the other items on the page.  

 

CAMPUS VISITS 
GREENWOOD – STUDENT CENTER 
 Monday, Nov. 24, 10-12, Chris Lambert, USC Palmetto College 
 Tuesday, Dec. 9, 10-1, Brian Fortman, Presbyterian College 
NEWBERRY - LOBBY 
 Wednesday, Dec. 3, 10:30-12 Newberry College, Rep. Barb Joyner 

http://www.ptc.edu/about/map-directions
http://www.ptc.edu/coned%20or%20at%20941-8400

